
DEAR FAMILIES AND RESIDENTS

Let's take the opportunity to welcome
Gretchin Mager as the new Executive

Director at Bickford of Shelby Township.
She begins her new role on April 1,2019.

We hope everyone will join us in
welcoming her to the Bickford Family on

April 10, at 7pm, during the Family
Council Meeting.
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